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  Letter dated 29 April 2010 from the President of the  
Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 26 April 2010 
(S/2010/220) concerning the mandate of the United Nations Operation in Côte 
d’Ivoire (UNOCI) has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security 
Council. In this regard, the members of the Council request you to provide a report 
on UNOCI by 21 May 2010, based on the results of a technical assessment mission. 
 
 

(Signed) Yukio Takasu 
President of the Security Council 

 


